
Dear [Club Member's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well! I wanted to take a moment to encourage you to participate in 

our upcoming creative writing exercise. This is a wonderful opportunity to explore your 

imagination and express yourself through words. 

Whether you're a seasoned writer or just starting out, your unique voice and perspective are 

valuable to our club. Don't worry about making it perfect; just let your creativity flow! 

Remember, every great writer started somewhere. 

We'd love to read what you create, and I believe you'll find the experience both fun and 

rewarding. Plus, it's a great way to connect with fellow members and inspire each other. 

Looking forward to seeing your brilliant ideas come to life! 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Club Name] 


